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Street Department: 
The crews are working on finishing asphalt patches and sidewalk repairs. The crew started leaf 
collection yesterday.             
   
Water and Sewer Department: 
The water and sewer crews are working on Mtu replacements and working on videoing main 
lines.           
 
Urban Forestry/Grounds Maintenance 
The crews are performing tree maintenance and groundwork throughout the city.  The crew 
has also started stump grinding.      
     
ODOT Project 
Drexel-Main to Broad-  
Broad-Westland Ave. to Nelson Rd. and the Drexel project. Other than pavement markings, 
both projects are complete.             
 
2024 Street Project 
The paving portion of the project will be completed this week. The contractor is still working on 
the concrete portion, which should be completed in early November.  
 
Grandon Ave. 
The project is complete except for pavement markings, which should occur in a couple of 
weeks.     
 



Chelsea Ave-Water Line Project 
The project is complete except for pavement markings, which should occur in the next few  
weeks. 
 
 

2024 Sidewalk Project 
The project is underway. The contractor is currently working in the North and Central sections 
of the City and will move to the South section next week. The project will be completed in mid-
November.  
 
Stanbery Project 
The water main line portion of the project is complete. The street paving will begin in the 
spring.  
 
North Columbia/Commonwealth project  
The underground utility work is complete. Asphalt and curb removal started Friday. The 
sidewalks and curbs will start in spring. 
 
College Ave.-Columbia Gas Project 
The project is complete. 
 
 
Service Department Highlights 
There are some new faces in the Service Department- 
Billy Arnold-Street Department EQ-1 
Ivan Bruyako- Street Department EQ-1 
Dustin Trevino-Street Department EQ-1 
Amelia Wright-Parks Department Service Worker 


